February 20, 2018

Thank you for all those who participated in our All School Mass Sunday. We appreciate your
dedication to HSCS.

This week is a short week as we prepare for Parent Teacher Conferences.

Thursday, Feb. 22 — Early dismissal 1:00 p-m. Conferences 2:00—8:00 p.m. NO AFTER CARE.

Pre-K through 27° Grades — Conferences are scheduled and you will meet in your child’s
individual classroom.

3 through 6 Grades — will convene in the parish center.

Please enter the building at the main entrance to maintain a safe environment.
Classroom baskets will be on display for purchase of raffle tickets.

Friday, Feb. 23 — No School

Monday, Feb. 26 — Classes resume

PLEASE RETURN LUNCH MENUS BY THURSDAY, FEB. 22.




